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14th February 2025 
 
World Book Day 2025 Competition 
 
Dear Parents and Pupils, 
 
I hope this message finds you well! I am excited to share that we will be celebrating 
World Book Day on the 6th of March 2025, and this year, we have an engaging 
competition that everyone can join in on—creating a 'Book in a Jar'! 
 
The idea is simple but fun! We invite all pupils to take inspiration from their favourite 
books and create a miniature representation of it inside a jar. Your creation can include 
pictures, written pieces, miniature figures, crafts, or anything else that captures the 
essence of the story. Just remember, the entire entry must fit within the jar! 
 
We encourage creativity and originality, so let your imagination run wild! We will be 
showcasing some examples at school to spark your ideas and help guide your creations. 
 
The deadline for entries is Thursday, 6th March, so please mark your calendars. Every 
entry will be reviewed, and the pupil with the most creative 'Book in a Jar' will win a 
book voucher—what a lovely opportunity to pick out a new read! 
 
We hope to see many fantastic entries and to celebrate the joy of reading together. 
Should you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to 
get in touch. 
 
Happy crafting! 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Mrs Jocelyn 
Executive Head Teacher 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


